
 
NOTICE 

  
 

ANNUAL GOVERNING BODY MEETING 
 

28th August 2023 
Time: 3:00 P.M.  Venue: Don Bosco College Conference Hall 

 
 
Dear  Members 
 
Greeting from Don Bosco College Kohima. 

The Annual Governing Body Meeting of Don Bosco College Kohima will take place on 28th 

August at 3:00 P.M. in the conference hall. Fr. T.P. James, SDB, the Vice President of the 

Governing Body will preside over the meeting. 

The Agenda for the meeting are as follows: 
 
1. Opening Prayer. 

2. Welcoming of the new members. 

3. Minutes of the last meeting 

4. Activity Report 2022-2023 

5. Annual College Plan 2023-2024 

6. Audit Report 2022-2023 

7. Budget for 2023-2024 

8. Appointment of new Staff 

9. Satff Responsibility 

10. Varia 

11. Concluding Prayer 

 
 
Kindly make it convinient to attend the meeeting 
 
 
 
 

 
Sd/- 

Fr. Dr. P. Suresh Innocent 
Secretary 

Governing Body 
  



 
DON BOSCO COLLEGE SOCIETY, KOHIMA 
REGD. NO HOME/SRC-6901 Dated 15-06-2015 

ANNUAL GOVERNING BODY MEETING (2023-2024) 
 

The preceding of annual governing body meeting held on 28th August 2023 at 03:00 PM in 

the Don Bosco College Conference Hall.  

The following members were present: Fr. T. P. James, Fr. Dr. P. Suresh, Fr. Christu Das, Fr. 

C. M. Joseph, Prof. G. T. Thong, Fr. P. J. Varghase,  Mrs. Kezienuo, Mrs. Jarani, Mrs. 

Zavelii Kezo Vero and Mr. Manikho 

Fr. T. P. James presided over the meeting as the chairman. Fr. Christu Doss prayed for the 

success of the meeting. The agenda of the meeting began with the welcoming of the new 

members namely Dr. Kiyasetuo Stephen Vizo, the newly elected president of CKCCU and 

Mr. Manikho, Senior Accountant, DBCK, by the chairman. Fr. Dr. P. Suresh Principal and 

Secretary announced the report of the previous meeting. Mrs. Zavelu Kezo, Dean of Student 

Affairs, gave report on the student activity of the year 2022-23. Mrs. Jarani Mao, IQAC 

Coordinator, reported the activity update from IQAC and Academic quality achievement of 

the academic year 2022-23. She also presented the upcoming college Annual plan. Mrs. 

Kezienuo, Controller of Examination, Presented the report on NU Exam result of the year 

2022-2023. Mr. Manikho, gave a brief review on DBCK Budget, Income and Expenditure. 

Further, the meeting continued with a brief discussion and feedback on the reports and plans 

presented by the members. The seating was concluded with a closing remark by the 

Chairman, Fr. T. P. James and Prayer by Fr. C.M. Joseph.   

 
 
 
 
 
 
  



 
  



 
 


